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Mr. Paul Dulb-,rg 
3416 W. Elm Street 
McHenry, IL 60050 

RE: Your accident of January 24, 2013 

Dear Mr. Dulberg: 
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Thank you for consulting with our firrn on December 31, 2014 in regards to your personal injury case. Unfortunately, we have decided not to accept your case. Therefore, on behalf of Ferris, Thompson & Zweig, Ltd., we will not be taking any further action on your behalf as it relates to this matter. I believe you should not have settled with the property owners for $5,000.00. There are other reasons for my decision. 

This is merely our professional opinion and does not mean you do not have a case. We recommend that you attempt to settle tl1e case at the upcoming pretrial conference with your current attorney. 
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